
DECLARATION FOR THE USPC PONY JUMPER
TEAM AT USEF PONY FINALS DUE MARCH 10

APPLICATIONS FOR MOUNTED GAMES AND
INTER PACIFIC PONY CLUB EXCHANGES DUE
MARCH 25

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS DUE
MARCH 31

Midsouth RegionUSPC

NEWSLETTER

HOT OFF THE PRESS
Two more Upper Level Tests, hosted

by Midsouth, have been added to the
National Testing Calendar 

NATIONAL NEWS

Midsouth Officers:

Congratulations to our
Research Project Participants 

#ponyclubproud

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Lisa - Regional Supervisor
(RS)

Becky, Jan, Sue, Jessy -
Vice Regional Supervisors

(VRS)
Sharon - Treasurer

Clare & Laura - Horse
Management Organizers

(HMO)
Peggi & Rachel - Regional
Instruction Council (RIC)

Allison - Secretary 



Febuary 21st- HB/HA Zoom study

March 1st - Quiz Rally (non-qualifying), Lexington

March 1st - Spring Council Meeting, Lexington 

March 2nd - Standards and Certifications Clinic, Lexington 

March 8/9- Stones River Spring Show TN

March 16- Covered Bridge CT, Louisville KY

Please send us photos, updates,

accomplishment for our public

social media.

We are looking for Sponsors for

our Rallies and Midsouth Horse

Trial.

MEMBER MEMO
RECORDINGS FROM THE
HB/ HA STUDY SESSIONS
ARE ON THE FB CLOSED

GROUP.

Rally Dates 🏇
March 1 - Quiz Rally

May 17/18 - Showjumping Rally, Nashville
June 17/18 - Showjumping Rally, KHP

June 18/19 - Dressage Rally, KHP
June 18/19 D1 CT Rally, KHP

June 18/19 - CT Rally, KHP
June 18-20 - Non-Qualifying Eventing Rally,

KHP
June 19-22 - Qualifying Eventing Rally, KHP



FROM THE RS:
Winter seems to be sticking around a while yet…

The leadership workshops and professional development seminars at USPC Convention
were very helpful, and will hopefully be put to good use. It was great to spend time there

with some of you.
We have had two more HB/HA zoom study sessions, record books, conditioning plans,

and some health and vet knowledge.
Thanks to all the Clubs and Centers that have completed the Google form questions. We
will be contacting those that wanted help putting instructional calendars together very

soon.
We had our first Council Meeting via zoom, we did not have a quorum to vote on

anything, but it was good chance to say ‘hi’ to a few of you.
It’s almost time for our first Rally of the year! Quiz!

Looking forward to seeing a lot of you there.

Hello, Midsouth! 
MSYB T-shirts will be available at Quiz Rally.

We will potentially host an in-person HB prep as well as a virtual C1 prep. This is all
happening in addition to many projects we’ve done in the past including the pizza and

games party at Mega rally! This is being expanded to include Games Rally and
Tetrathlon Rally too!

To stay in touch with the youth board, you can find us on Facebook as “MidSouth Pony
Club Youth Board”, on Instagram as “uspcmidsouthyouthboard”, or you can visit our

website at MidSouth-youth-board.com

FROM THE YOUTH BOARD:

WHERE TO FIND US…
WEBSITE: MIDSOUTH.PONYCLUB.ORG FB: MIDSOUTH

REGION PONY CLUBS CLOSED GROUP 
FB PAGE: MIDSOUTH REGION PONY CLUBS INSTAGRAM:

MIDSOUTHREGIONPONYCLUBS
USPC WEBSITE: PONYCLUB.ORG

LEADER LIST
REMEMBER TO INSURE, THROUGH
USPC, EVERY FACILITY USED FOR

ANY ACTIVITY.


